‘: ALABASTER
May 3, 2024
Vanessa McGrath
City of Alabaster
1953 Municipal Way

Alabaster, AL 35007

Re: Water Availability
105 Dale Drive

Dear Ms. McGrath:

This letter is being provided to confirm water availability for 105 Dale Drive. The Alabaster
Water Board (Board) currently serves Dale Drive with a 6-inch water line. Upon payment of the
required fees, water would be available to serve this property.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any assistance.

Sincerely,

ALABASTER WATER BOARD
Laura A. Koon, P.E.
General Manager

Cc: File



